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Greetings Dear Parents! 
 
This message is in reference to the Circular No.37 sent on 19th July 2022. 
 
As per the circular parents were requested to keep the student home if any 
symptoms of HAND, FOOT & MOUTH DISEASE (HFMD) were seen.  
 
At school we are also keeping a close look if any child has these symptoms.  
 
We request parents to send the child with a FITNESS CERTIFICATE on Monday 
25th July 2022. 
 
This is mandatory for all the students, those who do not have the fitness certificate 
will be sent home immediately and will not be allowed in the bus.  
 
This is done as a precautionary measure so that we together can stop the spread of 
this disease and keep our children safe.  
 
This will also help to conduct regular school. Students those who miss the school 
due to this disease will be updated by the class teachers regarding their class work.    
 
 
Fitness Certificate should be uploaded on ERP in the communication tab. 
 
Looking forward to your cooperation 
 
 
Thank You and Regards, 

 
 
Dr. Rupali Dhamdhere 
Principal 
Trinity International School 
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